In Memoriam



Past District Governor Mary Lambert

Quota International of Brisbane City *June 19, 2019*



Mary was a member of Quota International for 55 years.

She joined Quota in April 1964 as a member of the Bundaberg Club. She was President of that Club 1965-66.

When she moved to Brisbane in 1967, she joined the Brisbane Club. When it merged with the North Brisbane Club, she became a charter member of Quota International of Brisbane City on 29 February 1996.

Mary shared her talents at District level being Lieutenant Governor (1968-70) and Governor (1970-72).

Together with PG Anna Smith and Patricia Knight they formed the Quotaset Club of Brisbane Central (the predecessor of Junior Quota clubs) in 1973. It ran until 1985.

Mary also did extension work for a new Quota Club in Mt Gravatt which was chartered in 1973.

With her husband Jack, they were Club stalwarts and helpers at many Club events.

Mary was always impeccably dressed and the epitome of a lady.

Mary always was an example of the Quota Objects and was gracious in every activity she undertook. Those members initiated into Quota by Mary will always remember the warm and caring manner in which she conducted the ceremony.